
NEXT 
STEPS

Following this public exhibition, we will review the feedback we have received before we submit 
a planning application to the London Borough of Croydon. The Council will then undertake its 
own consultation process which residents will be able to take part in. 

Computer generated image of the proposed site

bridgefactorylane@connectpa.co.uk

FEEDBACK

Thank you for visiting our consultation website. We hope you found it useful and informative; 
please let us know your thoughts by using the feedback form.

Your comments are important to us and will be carefully considered before we submit the 
application. 

If you have any further questions, please do contact the project team via Connect:

			   0800 029 7171 						    
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